
OFFICIAL 

PUBLIC RIGHTS STATEMENT UNDER REGULATION 15 (2) (B) OF THE 
ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT REGULATIONS 2015 

Notice of the public inspection rights in relation to the statement of accounts 
of Scarborough Charter Trustees for the financial year ended 31 March 2024. 

Rights to inspect the statement of accounts and accounting records: 
Sections 25 and 26 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 (‘The Act’) provide 
any interested person with the right to inspect and make copies of the statement of 
accounts, accounting records and all documents relating to those records, for the 
financial year ended 31 March 2024.   

These rights may be exercised from 25th July 2024 until 4th September 2024 
inclusive, Monday to Friday, between the hours of 09.30 and 16.30 at the 
headquarters of North Yorkshire Council, County Hall, Northallerton, DL7 8AD.  
Please inform Scarborough Charter Trustees Chief Finance Officer, Karen Iveson, of 
your intention to exercise your rights.  Karen can be contacted by email on 
karen.iveson@northyorks.gov.uk  or by telephone on 01609 535664. The unaudited 
statement of accounts will be available to view at https://www.northyorks.gov.uk by 
25th July 2024. 

A comprehensive guide to your rights can be found at Local authority accounts: A 
guide to your rights (nao.org.uk) 

mailto:karen.iveson@northyorks.gov.uk
http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/
https://www.nao.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Council-accounts-a-guide-to-your-rights.pdf
https://www.nao.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Council-accounts-a-guide-to-your-rights.pdf

